
LISBURN CENTRAL PRIMARY SCHOOL 
AND NURSERY UNIT 

3rd May 2024 

As we settle into a busy summer term, I would like to commend the children on their good behaviour 

and the positive attitudes that they continue to display during teaching and learning in class. Thank you  

for your support with this.  

I would like to remind you that good attendance is important for progress in learning. Please also ensure 

your child has a good start to their school day by arriving on time every morning. 

Bank Holiday 

School is closed on Monday 6th May. 

Nursery and Year 1 School Placement Letters for Sept 2024… 

If you received a letter confirming a place for your child in Nursery or P1 at Lisburn Central PS in 

September please ensure you return the acceptance slip as soon as possible. 

Lisburn Mayors Parade- 11th May 

Lisburn Mayors Parade takes place on Saturday 11th May. The school will be taking part again this year 

so look out for us along the way.  

Annie 

I hope you all enjoyed the show this week. It was a great show and all the children were fantastic.  



 

 



 

 

End-of-Year Assessments 

Throughout the month of May we will be completing end-of-year assessments with all classes. This 

includes online Literacy and Numeracy tests with Year 3 to Year 7.  Full attendance is requested so that 

all children can participate in this important part of assessing  learning.  

End of year reports will be provided to parents the last week in June 



Sports Day - 4th June  

Sports Day is planned for Tuesday 4th June weather permitting!   

We are delighted to be able to invite parents to our Annual Sports Day this year on 4th June.  

The  events will take place as follows:   

P.1 – P.3 10:30am – 11:30am   

P.4 – P.7 1:30pm – 2:30pm   

Children may go home with parents when their session has ended. 

After School Clubs w/b 7th May  

 

Tuesday - SEAG Club - P.6 pupils only 

Wednesday - Burns Football 

Friday  - Dance (Burns Skills School) 

Activity NI have cancelled their clubs this term due to small numbers. 

School Pick Ups 

We would like to remind parents to pick up children promptly after school. Children who are not picked 

up will be sent to 'after school care' after 10 minutes as we cannot leave children unsupervised. 

Unfortunately, you will be charged the hourly rate for this. 

SEAG Test - P.6 

REGISTRATION OF PUPILS FOR THE 2024 ENTRANCE ASSESSMENT WILL OPEN AT 8.00am MONDAY 20th 

MAY 2024 AND CLOSE ON FRIDAY 20th SEPTEMBER 2024 at 11.59pm. 

School Garden 

The school garden area needs some work!!  

We are requesting help from parents, grandparents etc. to tidy the garden area and help prepare the 

raised beds for planting. 

If you are available and would like to be involved please contact the school office or speak to me. We 

would really appreciate your help. 



This week in Central 

P.6 do some planting 

 



 

 



 

P.2 enjoy the sunshine 

 



 

 



 

Dates Ahead.... 

6th May: May Day holiday 

13th - 15th May : P.7 Residential trip 

27th - 29th May: Spring Bank Holiday 

4th June: Sports Day 

6th June : Amazing Journey in school 

6th June: Summer Fair 

12th June: P.1 Induction 

14th June: Nursery Induction 

20th June: P.7 Prom 

26th June: Leaver's Assembly 
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